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 Happy October Everyone!!
Take a look what we are doing

during October. Flyers will be sent
out for competions 

The weather is getting colder
please make sure children are
coming into school with coats

IMPORTANT NOTICE!

SPOOKY SEASON
Birthday’s this

month 

Full school attendance

90%

PHOTO OF THE
MONTH

Coco turns 11
Thomas turns 11
Frankie turns 11

Thomas N turns 6
Arya turns 9

Macie-Jean turns 7
Edward turns 8
Tilly turns 10

Thomas T turns turns 11
Jack E turns 8
Isaac turns 8
Mylo turns 11
Kody turns 9 



Pumpkin Competition!!

trick or treat

We will be hosting a pumpkin competion
again. Send photos of your

carved/painted/decorated pumpkins into
eadien@elmtree.lancs.sch.uk. 

Mr Lamb will choose the winners

Please send us a photo of your child
dressed spooky and scary for trick or

treating!!
We would love to post them on our

website.



What we have been up to in                  
Take a look see if you can see your child



Trip Info!!
All trip information will be sent via text or

email. If you have been sent a permission form
please complete to ensure your child can

attend the trip. Your child’s form 3B needs to
be back for your child to leave the school

premises

Italy WOW Day



School Dinners are £2.20 per day. £11 for a full
week. Please ensure you are checking the school

money app for any outstanding school dinner
payments. This needs to be paid on weekly, the

school office will contact you if the debt exceeds a
certain amount.

Our school Facebook page is called Elm Tree Community Primary School.
This is a private group that you need to answer questions. If the questions

have not been answered you will not be accepted into the group.

Class Dojo should be updated with your new child’s class 

SCHOOL DINNERS

School
Transport

Just a little reminder that children
need to be ready for the school

bus/taxi in the morning. The bus is
only able to wait 5 minutes.

Any questions please contact school
office

SCHOOL APPS
Evidence for Learing Family has just been set up. If you still havent

received your log in details please email admin@elmtree.lancs.sch.uk


